
November 22, 2005

Mr. William H. Brown
Manager, Quality Assurance 
J. L. Shepherd and Associates
1010 Arroyo Avenue
San Fernando, CA  91340-1822 

SUBJECT: RETURN OF THE J. L. SHEPHERD QUALITY ASSURANCE PROGRAM PLAN,
REVISION 4 

Dear Mr. Brown:

This letter refers to your correspondence dated August 8, 2005, and November 2, 2005, in
which you submitted the J. L. Shepherd Quality Assurance Program Plan Revision for renewal
and then recognized that the submittal was premature and requested its return.  

According to your request, find enclosed a copy of the J. L. Shepherd Quality Assurance
Program Plan, which was submitted on August 8, 2005.  Please recognize that the original
document submitted by you has been captured in the NRC Agency Documents Access and
Management System (ADAMS).  Please consider the existence of the Plan in ADAMS in any
future revised submittals of the Plan so as not to duplicate a revision number.
   

Sincerely,

                                                                        /RA/

Robert J. Lewis, Chief 
Transportation and Storage Safety 
   and Inspection Section 
Spent Fuel Project Office 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety 
 and Safeguards 
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                   Rev. 7/07/05

Mr. William H. Brown
Manager, Quality Assurance 
J. L. Shepherd and Associates
1010 Arroyo Avenue
San Fernando, CA  91340-1822 

SUBJECT: RETURN OF THE J. L. SHEPHERD QUALITY ASSURANCE PROGRAM PLAN,
REVISION 4 

Dear Mr. Brown:

This letter refers to your correspondence dated August 8, 2005, and November 2, 2005, in
which you submitted the J. L. Shepherd Quality Assurance Program Plan, Revision 4, for
renewal and then recognized that the submittal was premature and requested the return of the
submitted Quality Assurance Program Plan (Revision 4).

According to your request, find enclosed a copy of the J. L. Shepherd Quality Assurance
Program Plan (Plan), Revision 4, which was submitted on August 8, 2005.  Please recognize
that the original document submitted by you has been captured in the NRC Agency Documents
Access and Management System (ADAMS).  Please consider the existence of Revision 4 of
your Plan in ADAMS in any future revised submittals of the Plan so as not to duplicate a
revision number.
   

Sincerely,
                                                                        /RA/

Robert J. Lewis, Chief 
Transportation and Storage Safety 
   and Inspection Section 
Spent Fuel Project Office 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety 
 and Safeguards 
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